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Delay in Half-Year Report 

 
 
Melbourne, 14th October 2020: As announced on 28 August 2020, iSignthis Ltd (‘the 
Company”) was seeking to utilise the ASIC relief and the corresponding ASX class wavier to 
extend the lodgment deadline for the half year reviewed accounts to ASIC from 75 days to 106 

days for the half year end. 

 

Due to the late appointment of the new auditors of the Company (appointed 25th August 2020), 

the new auditors have been unable to complete the half year audit review by the revised ASIC 

deadline. The Company has applied and been granted by ASIC a further 30 day extension to the 

half year reporting deadline, subject to the half year report being released on or before 11th 

November 2020.  

 

The ASIC instrument number is 20-0946 dated 13th October 2020. 

 

Unreviewed half year accounts for the Company were released on 28th August 2020. The 

Company will immediately make a further announcement to the market if there is a material 

difference between 30 June 2020 unreviewed accounts, published on 28th August 2020 and the 

reviewed accounts. 

 

Notwithstanding the above, the Company expects to release its results in the next 24-48 hours. 

 
 

 

Authorised by the Company Secretary and Managing Director 

 


